
 
             

You’re invited to the next Old Kent Road Community Forum 
meeting 

 

Thursday 26th March 2015, 7pm - 9pm 
Pembroke House 
80 Tatum Street 

SE17 1QR 
Telephone: 020 7703 3803 

Website: http://pembrokehouse.org.uk/ 
 

Who is this for? 

Everyone who lives, works or visits the Old Kent Road and the surrounding area. 

What will happen? 

Community led discussions about the 
future of the Old Kent Road, including: 

• guest speakers 
• community mind mapping 
• local history 
• improving the appearance of Old 

Kent Road 

What happened last time? 

45 community members met at the fascinating Treasure House on a cold winter’s 
evening and shared their views, good and bad, about the area.  There was an 
appreciation of the people, the history, “pockets” of interesting character, and 
the close proximity to central London. Concern was raised about low quality 
buildings and the barrier that the traffic on the road creates north to south.  

Interested? 

Please register your interest in attending by contacting Claire Beswick at the 
council, on claire.beswick@southwark.gov.uk or 020 7525 3217.  
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